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12th September 2019 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Year 6 Bikeability 

We are delighted to offer your child a place on our Bikeability course. 

Due to the high demand for this course Cycle Experience have agreed to allow an 
increased number of pupils to attend the course, however the date will change 
slightly due to the length of the course.  

The Bikeability course will run from 4Th November -7Th November. Please be 
reminded that bikes will be provided for the course and you will need to supply your 
child with a correctly fitted helmet and suitable clothes for the weather conditions.  

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact the office.  

 

Mr Sean Phelan 
Head of PE 
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